
 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

Welcome Morning 
A huge “Thank you” to all parents, caregivers and friends who came along to our 
Welcome Morning on Wednesday. It was lovely to see so many people take the   
opportunity to meet the teachers and take a tour of our school. We received plenty 
of positive feedback about the quality of our learning spaces and grounds. 
 
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to make an        
appointment to speak with your child’s teacher. We know that children learn best 
when parents /caregivers and the school work together and support each other. 
 
 
Governing Council AGM 
Thank you to those parents /caregivers and friends who came to our Governing 
Council Annual General Meeting on Wednesday. 
 
We are thrilled to introduce the Hampstead Primary School Governing Council 
members for 2019:  
 

 
 

We thank them for volunteering their time and energy to work with our staff and 

students to make Hampstead Primary School an even better place for your children 

to be and learn. 

Andrew Mills Afroditi May Siamak Fallah 

Francine Thompson Trevor Scroop Alison Gallagher 

Melanie Stepanich Beryl Scroop Hardeer Singh 

Balazs Kovacs     

From Ms Keddie… 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
 

February 27th—March 1st 
Year 6/7 camp at  

West Beach Parks 
 

March 11th 
Adelaide Cup Day 

Public Holiday 
 

March 13th 
Governing Council Meeting 

9:00am staffroom 
 

March 14th 
Celebrating Diversity  

Whole School Celebration 
 

March 15th 
Pupil Free Day 

 
March 18th– 22nd 

Rec-5 Swimming Week 
 

March 22nd 
Year 6/7 Aquatics 

 
CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  se l f  d i rected learners  who belong,  bel ieve and ach ieve        



 
 

 
 

 

 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

 School Card 2019 
Reminder to all, 
School Card Applications are now online. Please use the below link to access.  
 
http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-skills-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-
scheme 
 
The link can be accessed via your mobile phone or tablet. Please note also physical copies are available from the Front 
Office at school. 
  
 
 

Open Morning 

Parents and family of our Room 13 students enjoying learning together during school Open Morning. 

http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-skills-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
http://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-skills-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme


 

 
 

 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

In Room 2 we have been learning all about our number 
system. We now know that our number system is called 
Base Ten. Base Ten has digits and we use digits to make 

numerals. 
 

We also found out that numerals are used to represent 
numbers in written form. 

 
We made posters to explain digits, numerals, number 

names and number. 
 

We have had a great time investigating our number  
system. 



 
 

 PARENT INFORMATION  

 

 

 

HOW TO ORDER SUBWAY ONLINE FOR YOUR CHILD 
 


